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Country The Republic of Guyana 

 

 

Field Education 

Signing of Grant Contract November 11th, 2011 Grant Amount 103,597 US dollars Up to 

Recipient St. Francis Community Developers 

Outline of the Project 

Related Photos 

 

The purpose of this project is to support the empowerment and vocational training courses that St. 

Francis Community Developers offers to low income families. 

 

In order to achieve that, a two-story training center was built and the project is hoped to contribute 
to improve the skills and income of the people in order to tackle unemployment and poverty 

 

Project Site Port Mourant, Region 6, 

 

 

  

 

Signing Ceremony 

November 11, 2011 

 

Mr. Koji Fujimura, Second Secretary, Embassy of 

Japan(right) and  Mr. Alex Foster, President of St. 

Francis Community Developers (left) 

Project Site  

(Before) 

 

 

Project Site 

(Now) 

 

 

Inside of the newly constructed 

Training Centre 

October 22, 2012 

Opening Ceremony 

October 22, 2011 

 

Ambassador Tezuka (left) and Mr. Alex 

Foster, President of St. Francis Community 

Developers (left) 

 
Opening Ceremony 

October 22, 2011 

 

His Excellency Yoshimasa Tezuka, 

Ambassador of Japan to the Republic of 

Guyana 


